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Telephone/Fax: 01736 363009

Email: head@st-marys-ce-pz.cornwall.sch.uk
Website: http://www.st-marys-ce-pz.cornwall.sch.uk/site

Head teacher: Mrs Hilary Tyreman
Dear Parent/ Carer,  
During our online safety lessons, it has come to our attention that some children are watching violent and inappropriate films for their age.

Research shows that the effect on some children playing these games may be seen in terms of the language they use and also being overly tired due to playing for extended periods of time. 
These types of games can affect children by distorting normality, which can lead to increased levels of anti-social behaviour and computer addiction. As parents we advise you to be mindful of this.
Whilst we are not in a position to tell parents what games they should let their children play we do have a duty of care to the children, particularly if it seems that playing on these games is having an adverse effect on the child.
We would like to offer the following suggestions to guide you in helping your child play safely on the internet; 

If you wish to have a direct link to the websites above, you will find a copy of our e-safety letters to parents on our school website, under the section e-safety.

Many Thanks

Mr King 

E-safety Coordinator 

P.T.O


